Australia should continue to refuse to classify material with excessive
violence, especially associated with sexual themes, and refuse to
classify material showing aberrant sexual behaviour. It does not make an
ounce of difference that gamers will get the items anyway. Children and
young people are going to be exposed to this stuff whether or not there
is classification, if that is what their care-givers have decided to
expose them to. But by refusing classification it will be easier to

protect the rest of our children and your people. sincerely, Jean
Graham



